SITE INSPECTION REPORT AND RECOMMENDATATION OF DISTRICT
FOREST OFFICER, SIVAGANGA FOREST DIVISION, SIVAGANGA

This proposal is for improvement works which passing from Eriyur
Ganeshapuram to Kalungapatti village across Eriyur North R.F. in Sivagangai Forest

Division, Sivagangai.

I have inspected the road from Eriyur Ganeshapuram to Kalungapatti village
passing through Eriyur North Reserve Forest of Sivaganga Forest Division on 22.04.2021 and
19.08.2021 along with Forest Settlement Officer, official from Highway Department, Forest
Range Officer and other subordinate staff of Thiruppathur Range. The User Agency has
seeking permission for road improvement of about 0.95 ha. (Total Length-2.00 km x 4.75

meter) in Eriyur North Reserve Forest of Sivaganga Forest Division.

During my inspection, it is observed that, there is no spontaneous growth of

tree species found and no adverse impact on biodiversity of the area is noticed.

User Agency has also submitted necessary undertaking on Compensatory
Afforestation expenditure, Net Present Value, Additional Net Present Value and lease rent
ete. It is observed that there is no tree felling involved in the proposed area. The user agency
seeking permission for road improvement work within the existing right of way. The road
improvement work is found to be highly essential to general public for their day to day

activities.

Taking into consideration the above facts, the proposal for road improvement
work of 0.950 ha. area in Eriyur North Reserve Forest is Recommended with the condition

that there should not be any violation of Act and Rules in force related to Forest and Wildlife.

) dave gTrer

District Forest Officer,
Sivagangai Forest Division,
Sivagangai.
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